
 

 4/09/2020 

TO WHOMSOEVER IT MAY CONCERN 
 

 

Ref notification issued by University of Delhi regarding promotion of teaching 

staff under Career Advancement Scheme dated 27 August 2020. (Available on 

the College website). All the teaching staff members who are eligible under the 

scheme are requested to apply as per guidelines contained in notification to 

Coordinator, IQAC, at the earliest possible. 

 

  

 (Dr.Payal Mago) 

 Principal 
 

 
 

 

 

 


